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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/02/2019  17:07:592018/5856/P OBJ Stuart Mills The roof window on the street side of the roof is detrimental to the character of the Conservation Area.

BTW The roof at No.31 is currently being replaced and it would be good to have confirmation that the original 

clay ridge tiles will be replaced (sadly many have been lost over time but that was not the case at No.31).
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